
 
 

From:  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 April 2022 11:31 AM 

To: NRC 

Subject: Belubula River 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

We do not believe that 2ml water release is enough after 3 weeks without rain in the summer months the Belubula 
River is a creek and hardly flowing, we are only a few klms down from the dam so further down must be worse, the 
water holes drop considerably showing holes in walls of the banks. The wildlife in the river are suffering and 4‐5meg 
perhaps at least should be the minimum release. Also when the water is released it is from the bottom of the dam 
and very cold which is not good for the fish and water life, can it be released from the top like some dams are doing. 
Thank you 

 
Kinjibi 
Mandurama 

 
 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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